The Campaign For Better Transport

Geoff Dangerfield

Chief Executive

New Zealand Transport Agency
Private Bag 6995

Wellington 6141

315t March 2009

Dear Geoff

Request Under the Official Information Act

I wish to make a request under the Official Information Act with regard to the recently announced
seven roading projects of “national significance.” These are:

e Puhoi to Wellsford - SH1

e Completion of the Auckland Western Ring Route - SH20/16/18
e Auckland Victoria Park bottleneck - SH1

e Waikato Expressway - SH1

e Tauranga Eastern Corridor - SH2

e Wellington Northern Corridor (Levin to Wellington) - SH1

e Christchurch motorway projects

Can you please supply me with the benefit cost ratios for all seven of these projects, together with
supporting calculations and assumptions. For the SH20 extension at Waterview, please include the
BCRs for the tunneled and non-tunneled options.

Can you also please supply me with NZTA'’s forecasts for the future price of petrol and diesel over
the next five years.

I'm happy to receive these documents in either hard copy or electronic formats. Please contact me
if you require any clarification in connection with this request.

Yours sincerely,

Cameron Pitches

Convenor

The Campaign for Better Transport Inc.
Ph: 027 288 9313

Email: cam@bettertransport.org.nz
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